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The 30th April deadline is fast approaching, 

and we wanted to encourage you to book 

your MOT training & assessment with us at 

The Test Centre Training. 

Our range of 

training and 

assessment 

options ensure 

that you are in 

the best 

position to 

help you reach 

the DVSA 80% 

pass mark 

required. We 

are offering a 

range of packages: assessment only, e-

learning packages and our recommended; 

on-site training course. By completing your 

training on-site with us, it ensures all the 

relevant content is covered away from any 

distractions & ensures that you are fully 

prepared and confident before taking the 

assessment. Our recent poll on social 

media shows that one third of testers this 

year didn’t pass first time.   

 

0333 358 2555 

training@thetestcentre.co.uk 

thetestcentretraining.co.uk 

 

 

MOT Volumes  

MOT test numbers collapsed by 79% last 

April and 61% in May*, so there is no better 

time to complete MOT Training.  Consider 

offering MOTs for all classes of vehicle or 

complete our Managers Course to ensure 

your business is running efficiently and 

fully compliant.  

Become an MOT Tester 

DVSA are predicting an increase of 50% 

more tests each month from October 

through to January.** If you are an 

automotive technician, get your MOT 

qualification.  This gives you the 

opportunity to work at capacity & utilise 

the volumes for your business. We are 

running Class 4&7 & ATA courses every 

week.  

DVSA News 

From 22 March 2021, NOT all motorcycles 

and vehicles will fail the MOT test if their 

halogen headlamp units have been 

converted to be used with HID or LED 

bulbs.  Read the full announcement here. 

DVSA have announcement that over half of MOT testers have completed their 
training & assessment for this year.  But we need to remind the rest of you 
that you’ve only got until 30th April to do this. Topics for 2021-2022 have been 
published & we’ll send you an update in a few weeks! 
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